
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Bayview Middle School 
25 Bunty Lane 
Toronto, ON M2K 1W4 
 
 
 

June 2018 
 
Dear Principal, 
 
Re: Immunization Clinic for Grade 7 Students  
 

Your first immunization clinic is scheduled on Thursday, November 22, 2018, AD. 

 

All Grade 7 students are eligible to receive meningococcal, human papillomavirus and 

hepatitis B vaccines. Please note the meningococcal vaccine is mandatory for school 

attendance. 

 

We are requesting your assistance and cooperation to accomodate the clinic date. 

If changes are necessary, please contact us directly at 416-338-1331 or by email at 

vpdschoolscheduling@toronto.ca  before June 21, 2018.  

 

Beginning September, a Toronto Public Health nurse will visit your school to deliver the 

consent packages and discuss the processes to ensure delivery of a safe and efficient 

clinic. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support to keep all students healthy. 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
VPD School Scheduling Coordinator 
Toronto Public Health

Public Health 

277 Victoria Street 
5th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario M5B 1W2 
 
 

Dr. Michael Finkelstein 

Acting Director, Communicable 
Disease Control and Associate 
Medical Officer of Health 
 

Dr. Eileen de Villa 

Medical Officer of Health 
 
 
 
  

Reply: 

Clinic Scheduling Line 
Tel: 416-338-1331 

Email: vpdschoolscheduling@toronto.ca 
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